WAYLAND-COHOCTON CENTRAL SCHOOL

- Excellence Starts Here -----

MISSION: To ensure high levels of learning for all students

VISION: To continuously develop our capacity to function as a collaborative culture.

Thursday, June 1, 2023

Dear Wayland-Cohocton Elementary Families:

We are arriving quickly at the end of the school year and wanted to let you know about all of the fun activities and celebrations we will be hosting in the Elementary School.

- Thursday, June 8th: *Kindergarten* Field Day; Parents are invited to Field Day and should meet the classes at Stony Brook Park | Events will start approximately at 10:00 a.m.
- Tuesday, June 9th: *Kindergarten* Field trip to the Seneca Zoo; *Second Grade Field Day:* Parents are invited to Field Day and should meet the classes at Stony Brook Park | Events will start approximately at 10:00 a.m.
- Monday, June 12th: First Grade Field Day: Parents are invited to Field Day and should meet classes at Stony Brook Park | Events will start approximately at 10:00 a.m.
- Tuesday, June 13th: *Third Grade Field Day:* Parents are invited to Field Day and should meet classes at Stony Brook Park | Events will start approximately at 10:00 a.m.
- Wednesday, June 14th: Fourth Grade Bridging Ceremony: Parents/Family are invited to the PAC, must bring ID and enter through Middle School Entrance starting at 8:15 a.m. to be allowed into the event. Fourth Grade Field Day: Parents are invited to Field Day and should meet the classes at Stony Brook Park | Events will start approximately at 10:45 a.m.
- Tuesday, June 20th: Full Day at School: Kindergarten End of the Year Celebration:
 Parents/Family are invited to the Performing Arts Center (PAC), must bring ID and enter through the
 Performing Art Center Entrance. Elementary Fun Day for Students: Events will be scheduled for a fun day of events at the school. Students only.
- Wednesday, June 21st: Half-day of school for Elementary Students
- Thursday, June 22nd: Half-day of school for Elementary Students

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's teacher for clarification. You may also call the Elementary Office at (585) 728-3547. We hope to see you at these fun events for families and hope your children enjoy the celebrations during this exciting time of the year.

Respectfully,

Todd Bieloski Theresa Carhart

Assist Principal Principal